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NEAR EAsT SOCIETY

SPONSORED BY THE NEAR EAST FOUNDATION
AND THE NEAR EAST COLLEGE ASSOCIATION

ALVAH L. MILLER, GENERAL SECRETARY 46 CEDAR STREET

TELEPHONE: BOWLING GREEN 9-7900 N EW Y OIRKIES CENTaRY S

January 8, 1951

Mrs. Z. Dpzewleniecki
B339 Winthrop Avenue
Chicago 40, Illinois

Dear Mrs. Drzewieniecki:

I was so p%@g@e to receive your letter and I
am sorry I have ¥een"™so long in getting your package
on 1ts way to you. I thought it better to wait until
after the Christmas rush. I posted it to you last
Saturday and I trust it arrives safely. Please let
me know wheh it does arrive. I could not insure it
nor even register it without opening the pachkage,

but I am sure there will be no di1fficultya

I am so pleased that you have a small daughter.
I do hope that you will enjoy your new experience in
Wisconsin. I spent my first years on a farm in Iowa
and I know how delightful it can be, even though it
is generally fairly hard work. I shall keep your
address and if I ever get out your way I shall certainly
hope to see you.

With kindest regards and very bes%%wishes, I anm
Yours sinﬁirifﬁ,
A, L. Miller

ALM: jr
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